ALAC-Board Liaison 2009

Hello all,

I would like first to thank all of the at-large members who participate to this conference call, but also all the ones who get involved in all the exchanges about this process of selecting the ALAC-Board liaison for 2009/2010.

I am also very happy to see that the ALAC members will have a real choice among a list of very good candidates. I hope I am one of them ;)

I am involved in ICANN processes since the end of 2000. I have therefore a good knowledge of ICANN, of the history, of the policy evolution, of the organization and of the people.

I can work in the 3 official languages of At-Large: English, Spanish and French. It was very useful during the Summit of the ALS during the ICANN Mexico meeting.

I am ALS member and I am a Ralo elected rep in the ALAC. I am coming from the edge and the grassroots of the At-Large community. I currently act as one of the Vice-Chair of ALAC.

The ALAC-Board liaison is a very important role during this transition phase:
For ALAC; leaving the liaison role to a voting seat as a full Director who will be coming from the At-Large community.
For ICANN; in the post JPA area.
Not to speak of the important policy issues.

Thanks for listening

I am of course available to answer any question.

